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Online Provider Enrollment Portal – Group Enrollment 

Application 

Providers using the Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) Portal to enroll as a group were previously unable to 

progress to the “Associate Providers” panel when resuming the application.  This issue occurred when 

providers saved their applications and later resumed the application process.  Effective April 16, 2018, the 

issue has been resolved.   Providers who experienced this issue are requested to continue their enrollment 

process in the OPE Portal. 

 


